
 

 

Uniform 
 

 If you have not done so already, please send in P.E. shoes in a P.E. bag – ensure both shoes 

are named, and the PE bag has your child’s name on it too. 

 Please send in spare pants and socks in a little named bag, to be kept in your child’s PE 

bag, in case of accidents. 

 Please send in a pair of wellies.  Make sure both boots are clearly named.  These boots will 

remain in school all year. 

 Please make sure that ALL personal belongings are clearly labelled with your child’s full 

name and class. 

 Ensure uniform is named, especially the jumper/cardigan, as these are removed and mixed 

up easily. 

 

Break 
 

 Please send only ONE item of food for break. A healthy snack Monday to Friday. Eg. A 

piece of fruit or yoghurt, The last Friday of every month will be a treat day. A child may 

bring in one ‘treat’ item on that day.  

 A non- fizzy drink may be brought to school each day.  We encourage drinking water 

throughout the day. Please put your child’s name on their bottle and lunch box. 

 We are now becoming a cash free school so you will need to pay for dinners etc online. You 

will receive further information about this in due course.  Please ensure all dinners are 

paid for at the beginning of each week. 

 

Homework 
 

 Homework will begin on Monday 6th September.  

 Once homework starts, your child will have a reading and spelling homework each night and 

Mental Maths homework to do over the week.  Please take time to enjoy reading and 

practicing spellings with your child in a quiet room (if possible).  After reading you must 

sign the reading record so that your child can get a new book for the next night.  

 Spelling booklets will be sent home with instructions. 

 Take care of reading books. Put them back into the folder when homework is finished. 

Bring the folder to school every day. 

 Please complete spelling booklets every day.  These need to come back to school each day.  

Keep them at home.  

 

P2 will start school at 8.50 and finish at 2pm. Enter via the main gate.  Please pick your child 

up at home-time from the gate.  If there is anything that you are unsure of, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me.   

 

I look forward to a successful P.2 year ahead!   

Many thanks for your continued co-operation and support, 

 

Mr. P. Robson 

Welcome to P2 
Some helpful information 

 
 


